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November 3, 2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA
1515 DENR By the Bay Building, Roxas Blvd. 
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

THRU

FROM

The OIC, ARD for Technical Services

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT REPORT ON THE CONDUCTED COASTAL CLEAN-UP AT 
LAMORO BEACH, BARANGAY PASADENA, EL NIDO, 
PALAWAN

Forwarded is the memorandum dated October 19, 2022 of CENRO Taytay along with 
the report on the conducted coastal clean-up at Lamoro Beach, Barangay Pasadena, El Nido, 
Palawan that serves as Means of Verification (MOV) to the target activity under Management 
of Coastal and Marine Resources/Areas - Green Fins Implementation - conduct of coastal 
clean-up with Green Fins members of ENTMRPA.

Based on the report, the PAMO-ENTMRPA conducted the said activity on October 4, 
2022, participated by fifty-eight (58) individuals from the 23rd Marine Company, MBLT-3 
Philippine Coast Guard (PCG), Joint Task Force Malampaya (JTFM) and NAVSOU/10. The 
participants collected a total of twenty-five (25) sacks of garbage weighing 325 kg, which they 
properly segregated and recorded using the ocean trash data form. The said garbage was 
disposed by the Municipal Environment and Natural Resources Office (MENRO) of El Nido, 
Palawan.

For information and record.
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